
STATE OF TEXAS 
COUNTY OF VICTORIA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the Commissioners’ Court of Victoria 

County, Texas, will hold a public hearing on October 31, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. in 

the Commissioners’ Courtroom on the second floor of the Victoria County 

Courthouse, 115 N. Bridge, Rm 241, Victoria County, Texas, to receive public 

comment on the approval/reauthorization of Guidelines and Criteria for Tax 

Abatement Agreements entered into by Victoria County, Texas.  

 
 
       Ben Zeller 

County Judge 
 
 


